
Planning Commission Minutes 
 Special Informational Meeting 

April 30, 2007 
  

Roll Call: 
Those in attendance were Henke, Renning and Gabert.   
  
Others present: Paul Hanlon (City Inspector), Kent Hager (City Administrator), Tom 
O’Connell (2nd District Alderman) and Jennifer Sunstrom – Government Affairs Director 
for Realtors Association of Northeast Wisconsin. 
 
Comprehensive Plan Review: 
  
Jennifer Sunstrom requested a meeting to discuss the proposed comprehensive plan 
with members of the Planning Commission. 
 
At this meeting, Jennifer presented her views on what effects the proposed 
comprehensive plan would have on the housing market within the City of New London 
and the surrounding areas. 
 
Jennifer handed out a list of her concerns, which she said were not bad for a community 
this size. A copy of those have been attached for your reference. 
 
No action taken. 
 
 


